
Dear Friends and Families of Hempstalls,

A big shout out goes to Year 6 this week. We are absolutely blown away by their SATS results received this
week. Not only are we proud of their academic success, but also of their participation in the wider
curriculum and their performances of Shrek the Musical. Each and every child had a particular role to play,
even if they were not on stage, and they were accompanied by our Year 5 Champions too. It was definitely
one of the best productions I have seen at Hempstalls. A huge well done to Team Year 6!

Cubs and Nursery have had their sports mornings over the last couple of weeks, and they all did brilliantly.
Nursery also had a wonderful celebration for their graduation today. Thank you for coming to celebrate with
us.

Enjoy reading your child’s end-of-year report. We are all so proud of each and every one of our Champion
children. Should you wish to discuss your child’s report, please speak to your child’s class teacher to
arrange a meeting.

Thank you for your continued support. Enjoy the football weekend ahead.

Miss A Bell
Headteacher
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Another great week for Reception. The
children continue to amaze us, they are

definitely ready for Year 1!  This week our
text has been What the Ladybird Heard at
the Seaside by Julia Donaldson. We have
been exploring maps and drawing simple

maps. We have been looking at our
holiday pictures – thank you to the grown

ups that sent a picture in. The children
absolutely loved sharing their memories.
On Monday we watched the Year 5 and
6’s performance of Shrek. The children
really enjoyed it and were very proud of

their older friends. In phonics we are
embedding, embedding, embedding all the

learning we have done this year,
especially longer words. 

 
Thursday 18th July – Class end of year
Party, children to come to school in their

party clothes and bring a disposable
wrapped plate of party food that they will

eat. NO NUTS. 

We have had a very busy week in cubs
this week. We have continued with our
story, ' Spot loves nursery' the children

have been counting in sequence and have
made some lovely artwork. 

Well done to all the children who took part
on sports day. They were fantastic and

thank you to all of our parents who came
along to watch. We were very proud of

them all! 
Next week, please could you bring a
carrier bag to take home, your child's

puddle suits and wellies if you are moving
up to nursery.

Monday 15th July - Beach theme day! 
Can children come dressed in own clothes 

we are going to be having Mocktails,
popcorn, ice cream. Fruit kebabs ....

We kindly ask your child brings in £1 to
help towards the cost.  

Thank you cubs for another fantastic
week!

 

Our Nursery Caring Bears have enjoyed a fun-
filled week. In Rhythm Time this week, we have
been exploring the sounds of instruments and
beginning to recognise the rhythm in different

musical pieces. On Wednesday the firefighters
came to visit nursery, we had so much fun

learning about the role of the firefighter and even
had a go at squirting water from the long hoses! A

huge thank you for joining us for our nursery
graduation, we hope you enjoyed it as much as

we did. Next week, we will be continuing with our
transitional activities and sharing the story

'Starting School'. We are very excited for our
nursery end-of-year party too!  

Reminders:
Wednesday 17th July - Nursery party day- come
in your own clothes and bring a plate of snacks.

Not too much food as the children will still be
having their school lunch.

NURSERY
RECEPTION

12TH JULY 2024

Friday 19th July -
Finish for Summer

Thursday 18th July - Mrs Davidson's class
swimming - purple and yellow team

Hempstalls Primary School 
COME AS YOU ARE AND LEAVE AS A CHAMPION

office@hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk www.hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk.01782 950082
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https://thecreativelearningpartn301-my.sharepoint.com/personal/lkabir1_hempstalls_staffs_sch_uk/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?view=1


We have seen an increase in the amount of
chocolate, crisps, and sweets in children's

lunch boxes. In order for us to promote
healthy eating and wellbeing with the
children, please send your child with a

maximum of TWO treats to eat after their
sandwiches. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Your trash is our treasure! 

At Hempstalls, in the EYFS Department we are in the process of developing our learning environments. We are
eager to gather wooden, natural & real resources for our classroom that will enhance learning and

vocabulary for our children and create a purposeful, calm and inviting environment. 

If you have any of the below you would be happy to donate, or you know where we could source items that are
in good condition please speak to your class teacher / room leader. 

We are looking for ...
Old saucepans / kitchen utensils 

Wooden crates 
Electrical cable drums 

Picture frames 
Small Rugs / mats 

Baskets 

Thank you for your continued support 
Mrs Mullock ( Assistant head / EYFS Leader) 

RB - CALEB
RM - MAILA

HEALTHY LUNCHBOXES

PANTS AND SOCKS/TIGHTS: OUR
STOCKS ARE VERY LOW. PLEASE
CAN WE HAVE ANY DONATIONS

OF NEW OR PRELOVED SOCKS,
PANTS AND TIGHTS. THANK YOU

SO MUCH. 

LUNCHTIME AWARDS!








